
From: Michelle Booth <Michelle.Booth@PETCO.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2019 2:14 PM 
To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR 
Cc: Marty Lorenzo 
Subject: Petco's Response to State of Wisconsin DNR Letter Regarding Municipal Well 

#7 
 
Carrie,  
 
Per our discussion today, this e-mail is to confirm that Petco does not and did not use or store any PFAS 
on its property. If you need anything further, please reach out to Marty Lorenzo (copied here).  
 
Sincerely,  
 

Michelle Booth 
Associate General Counsel, Real Estate 
10850 Via Frontera  
San Diego, CA 92127 
O: 858.453.7845 x222331 | M: 858.602.5814 | F: 858.332.4930 
michelle.booth@petco.com 
 

 
 
The contents of this message, together with any attachments, may be subject to attorney-client 
privilege, covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, and are for the sole use of the 
intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, please send a reply e-mail to advise, and delete 
all copies immediately. Dissemination is a violation of law and is strictly prohibited. Unless expressly 
stated otherwise, this e-mail and any attachments do not constitute electronic signatures or electronic 
records under any law.  
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